
 

 

Royal Math Masters 
CHALLENGE 

1st Grade  

 

Let it be proclaimed throughout our Noble School 
That Royal Math Masters are really cool. 
A challenge awaits, you can find it below. 

So sharpen your pencils 
Ready, set, go! 

 
 

 
First grade families are you ready for a challenge? 

We are excited to announce that we will be having a First Grade Fast Facts 
Challenge! Every month you will receive a calendar in your child’s 
homework folder. Each night we are asking for you to practice addition and 
subtraction facts at home for 5 minutes. Some examples include flashcards, 
computer games, worksheets, etc. Please color in the symbol, initial each 
box, and return to school at the end of each month. The goal is to have the 
entire first grade complete the challenge. Please let us know if you need any 
suggestions or materials. 

The challenge closes on January 31, 2019 

   
 

 


